
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

RE-OPENING OF ZIMRA MARONDERA OFFICE WITH 
EFFECT FROM 18 OCTOBER 2023 

 
 

The Commissioner Domestic Taxes wishes to notify valued taxpayers (both registered and unregistered) that 

Marondera Office, which was temporarily closed, has re-opened with effect from the 18th October 2023. The 

office is now located at the new ZESA Pension Fund Complex, first floor in Marondera.  

 
We advise our valued clients to utilize the Contact Centre for all queries and enquiries on 585 Toll free 

/ 08688007614 for landlines or email contactcentre@zimra.co.zw. Please note that currently the 

ZIMRA Contact Centre is operating between 8:00am-5:00pm Monday to Friday and between 8:00am 

- 12:30pm on Saturday with agents attending to client queries and enquiries. 

 
Clients may also utilise the following communication channels: 

 
ZIMRA Marondera Landlines: 0652320332/0652320336/0652320337 

Satellite Stations Manager: Emmanuel Tafireyi 

Tel: +263772 287 138 

Email: etafireyi@zimra.co.zw 

Marondera Office Supervisor: Cecilia Murauro 

Tel: +263712 617 706 

Email: cmurauro@zimra.co.zw 
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